|mg19 not found or type unknown

VIPD Issues Missing Minor Alert for 14-Year-Old Girl
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Picture of missing minor, Queen Theodore. By. THE VIRGIN ISLANDS POLICE
DEPARTMENT

ST. CROIX — The Virgin Islands Police Department has issued a missing minor alert for a 14-
year-old girl named Queen Theodore, who was last seen at her residence in the Lagoon Apartment
Complex Building 2 Apartment 28 on April 1. The time of her disappearance is unknown.

Queen Theodore is described as being 5 feet, 6 inchestall and weighing 130lbs. No description of
the clothing she was wearing at the time of her disappearance was provided. She attends the
Alternative School, according to the V.I.P.D.

The police department is asking for the public's help in locating Queen Theodore and returning her
safely to her family. Anyone with information about her disappearance is encouraged to come
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forward and contact the authorities as soon as possible.

Anyone who locates Queen Theodore is urged to call 911 or (340) 778-2211. Additionally, you
can contact 911, 340 712-6063, 340 778-2211, or Crime Stoppers USVI here.
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